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We welcome 
Otis with 
warm arms in 
to our lovely 
home in Ce-
dar. We have 
seen the chil-
dren’s learn-
ing develop 
through being 
excited with 
having a dog. 
He is a fun , 
smart 5 
month old 
puppy. His fa-

vourite food is 
rabbit ears 
and he was 
born on May 
21st 2022. We 
are surprised 
to know that 
Otis was not 
at all afraid to 
meet the ex-
citable pupils  
and he was 
actually enjoy-
ing the atten-
tion.  
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 Meet our school 

dog! 
By Lexie and Monica 
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Welcome 
The things we do 

About Otis 

The guildhall performance 

Puzzle page 

A school year survey 

What we do 

We interview people 

We tell people what’s 

going on at Cedar 

We make newspapers 

What you can do to help us 

You can tell us about what’s happening at Cedar 

You can tell people about this newspaper 

You can tell us about anything you think we could improve 

The people who made this newspaper 

Lexie Olden. Reporter 

Max Taporowski. Assistant 

Monica Keatings. Writer 

William De Bruyne. Assistant editor 
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Fantastic Guildhall  

choir performance! 
By Monica and Lexie  

Thanks to Becca for the photos! 



4 

The School Newspaper Puzzle 

By Max. 
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School year survey 

2022 

After asking each class how 

much they liked this school 

year so far. The results are 

7.950 out of ten. 

We also asked each class 

what they’re favourite and 

least favourite things about 

this school year are. 

Blue Class told us they love doing Sherborne on the mat, while 

Green Class children have enjoyed yoga, riding bikes, making vide-

os in Computing and listening to music.  

Red, Diamond, Sapphire and Ruby all like spending time with Otis 

the dog. Trips to go fishing, see The Lion King at The Mayflower 

and sing at the Guildhall were also really popular. 

On the other hand, Yellow aren’t too keen on Maths, and Green 

and Ruby agree! Blue Class said that sometimes they don’t like 

waiting and Red really hope to go swimming again soon. 

Thanks to all the Cedar children for their responses to the survey! 

Idea, survey and results by William 

Text finished by James 
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Thank you for reading the first 

ever issue of The Cedar News! 

 

I’ll reluctantly call myself the ‘editor’ but 

really all I’ve done is help channel the  

children’s wonderful ideas and work into a 

finished newspaper. They deserve all the 

credit. 

We hope you enjoyed the articles and  

puzzles, and we hope to be back with the 

Spring issue at the end of March! 

 
James 
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